September 9, 2020

Dr. Carla Jackson Bell
Dean and Professor
Tuskegee University
The Robert R. Taylor School of Architecture
1200 W. Montgomery Road
Tuskegee, AL 36088

Dear Dr. Bell,

At their July 2020 meeting, the directors of the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) streamlined the interim reporting process.

Effective January 1, 2021, the Five-Year IPR submissions will now only be required for programs whose Two-Year or Three-Year IPR did not satisfy deficiencies stated in the previous VTR.

Your program's Two-Year IPR demonstrated it had satisfied all deficiencies in the previous VTR; therefore, your program is not required to submit a Five-Year IPR in 2022.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact accreditation@naab.org.

Very truly yours,

Barbara Sestak, FAIA

President